
 

The Association for Language Learning is 

setting up FLAME, a new initiative to support 

CLIL and bilingual learning.  

 
  

FLAME Future for Languages as a Medium of Education 
 

FLAME will support the many ways that teachers are 
combining languages with other subjects, whether 
bringing subject topics into language lessons, teaching 
subject modules or teaching one or more whole  
subjects through a language other than English.  

Plans for FLAME include:  
 

 bringing together people with an interest in 
bilingual learning,  

 helping teachers to collaborate and share 
ideas, 

 providing information and advice for schools,  
 arranging ‘open days’ to see CLIL and bilingual 

learning in action, and  
 improving the availability of learning 

resources.  

We hope that the FLAME initiative will increase the number of primary and secondary 
schools that combine subject and language teaching, and that in this way we can help to 
transform the quality of language learning in schools.  
  

  FLAME 
Future for 

Languages as a 

Medium of 

Education 

FLAME will launch formally in January 2013. 
 

Would you like us to keep in touch with you about FLAME developments? 
If so, please provide your contact details:  
Name: Email address:  
Organisation:  
 

Are you currently a member of ALL?   
 Individual member     Group member     Non-member 
 

To help us plan future activities, please let us know about your work with CLIL/bilingual learning: 
 Are CLIL or bilingual learning used to teach languages at your school?  
 Yes     No  Occasionally 

       If no, please tick here if you are interested in setting up CLIL or bilingual learning in the future  
 

 If yes, does this take place in:   
 Language lessons?  Other subject lessons?  Tutor time?  Other: 

 

 What kind of support for CLIL/bilingual learning would you find most useful?  
 

 
 

 Any other comments? 
 

  


